
Christmas Holidays 
  

 

  School will close on Friday 16th December at 1.30pm for 

the Christmas Holidays.  

All pupils must be collected promptly at 1:30pm 
 

 

 

Reminder: There will be NO afterschool club on Friday! 
 

 

 

School reopens on Wednesday 4th January at 8.55am for all 

classes  
  


